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The Cooperative's newsletter is intended to keep you informed of important information 
concerning the Cooperative.  In it you will find information about new or revised rules and 
regulations, meeting times, repair and inspection dates, human interest, and any other 
information relevant to Members of the Cooperative. 
 
If you would like any information included in the newsletter, it should be written (printed 
or typed) and received in the Office by the 10th of the month.   
 
The Board of Directors approves the newsletter and reserves editorial rights. 


